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City of Seattle CITY OF SEATT
Edward B. Murray, Mayor

BUAPR 21 a9 gy

Department of Construction and Inspections

Nt Torglon, Dicir ~ CITY CLERK

April 21, 2016

Office of the City Clerk
Seattle City Hall

600 4" Avenue

3" Floor

Seattle, WA 98104

Dear Office of the City Clerk:

On April 7, 20161 electronically filed the enclosed letter, UW Notice of Intent to Update 2003
UW Master Plan. Please find the enclosed hard copy for your records.

SMC 23.76.040 3 states for a notice of intent to prepare Major Institution master plans, the
Director shall provide the notice of intent to prepare a master plan to the CIty Clerk promptly

after the notice of intent is received.

SDCI will process a Type IV Major Institution master plan application under project #3023261.

Sincerely,

s
<
Senior Land UsefPlanner

Seattle Department of Construction and Inspections

e
City of Seattle, Department of Construction and Inspections
700 Fifth Avenue, Suite 2000
P.O. Box 34019, Seattle, WA 98124-4019
An equal employment opportunity, affirmative action employer. Accommodations for people with disabilities provided upon request.



P UNIVERSITY of WASHINGTON

PLANNING & MANAGEMENT
Campus Master Plan & U District Coliaborazions

April 4, 2016

Nathan Torgleson, Director

Seattle Department of Construction & Inspections
700 5th Avenue, Suite 2000

P.O. Box 34019

Seattle, Washington 98124-4019

Re. Notice of Intent to Update 2003 UW Master Plan
Dear Mr. Torgleson,

On behalf of the University of Washington, ! would like to inform you that the
University is updating the Major Institution Master Plan for its Seattle Campus. The updated
Plan will guidé the physical development of the Seattle Campus over the next 15 years and will
follow the 1998 City University Agreement as it formulates the Plan. The updated Plan is being
developed because the University will be close to completing three million square feet of
development capacity approved by the Seattle City Councii and Board of Regents by 2018.
Based on our current schedule, we antlmpate the updated Plan will be complete and approved .
by 2018.

We look forward to working with the City, the City-University Community
Advisory Committee, and other interested parties in the preparation, review, and approval of our
updated 2018 Seattle Campus Master Plan. We do not plan to submit for our MIMP until
September, when we hope to issue our Draft Plan.

For updates on our progress toward completing a draft updated Plan, please see our
2018 Seattle Campus Master Plan website, pm.uw.edu/campus-master-plan.

Very truly yours,

Theresa Doherty,
Senior Project Director, Campus Master Plan
UW Planning & Management

cc: Rebecca Barnes, University Architect

Ryan Durkan, HCMP
Lindsay King, City of Seattie

Box 358445 UW Tower — T-12 Seattle, WA 98195-9445
206.543.12¢1 crpinfo@uw.edu hitp//pm.uw.educampus-master-plan



